
The Federal Communications Commission is offering an Emergency Broadband Benefit 

This new benefit will: 

• Help families and households struggling to afford Internet service during the COVID-19 
pandemic. 

• Connect eligible households to jobs, critical health care services, virtual classrooms and more. 

Read information about the benefit and eligibility requirements here. 

 

https://www.fcc.gov/broadbandbenefit

